From: Tull, Ronald

To: "Iryna.McCauley@amwins.com"; "marybeth.nolette@amwins.com"; Miner, Bill; Churchill, Cathleen
Cc: Mejia, Caroline; Paolo, Sharon

Subject: RE: Bureau Pipeline Report 09/02/2021

Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 11:01:39 AM

Good Morning,

We previously reported that LI-GL-2021-265 and LI-GL-2021-266 should be adopted with a
01/01/2022 effective date. After review of additional revisions in Delaware, we have revised the
effective date which is now 02/01/2022.

Please take note of this update and implement accordingly. Thank you.

Ron Tull

AlG

Business Systems Analyst Il - Business System Support
Regulatory Reporting Division | AIG Property Casualty

Tel +1 201 427 0355 | Fax +1 866 450 0884

Ronald.Tull@aig.com | www.aig.com

From: Tull, Ronald

Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2021 2:13 PM

To: 'lIryna.McCauley@amwins.com' <lryna.McCauley@amwins.com>;
'marybeth.nolette@amwins.com' <marybeth.nolette@amwins.com>; Miner, Bill
<Bill.Miner@A|G.com>; Churchill, Cathleen <Cathleen.Churchill@AIG.com>

Cc: Mejia, Caroline <Caroline.Mejia@AIG.com>; Paolo, Sharon <Sharon.Paoclo@AIG.com>
Subject: Bureau Pipeline Report 09/02/2021

Good Afternoon,
Attached is the Bureau Pipeline report for September, 2021.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. Thank you.

Ron Tull

AlIG

Business Systems Analyst Il - Business System Support
Regulatory Reporting Division | AIG Property Casualty

Tel +1 201 427 0355 | Fax +1 866 450 0884

Ronald. Tull@aig.com | www.aig.com


mailto:Ronald.Tull@AIG.com
mailto:Iryna.McCauley@amwins.com
mailto:marybeth.nolette@amwins.com
mailto:Bill.Miner@AIG.com
mailto:Cathleen.Churchill@AIG.com
mailto:Caroline.Mejia@AIG.com
mailto:Sharon.Paolo@AIG.com
mailto:Ronald.Tull@aig.com
http://www.aig.com/
mailto:Ronald.Tull@aig.com
http://www.aig.com/

